
 

BRECKENRIDGE CITY COMMISSION 
AGENDA SUMMARY FORM 

 

Subject: Discussion regarding upcoming Solid Waste Contract Request for 
Proposals. 

Department: Administration 

Staff Contact: Cynthia 

Title: City Manager  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

  
The current solid waste provider is Republic Services. Our contract is for eight years with an 
option to renew for an additional eight years. The first eight years are up in July 2025. To keep 
competitive rates for our citizens, staff is preparing to issue a Request for Proposal. We are 
required to give 90-day notice on intent not to renew to Republic Services (see attached 
current contract). 
 
The following is projected timeline to issue the RFP:  
 
April 1, 2025 – Notify current provider of intent not to renew.  
April 9, 2025 – Advertise RFP  
May 2, 2025 – Bids due 
June 3, 2025 – Award  
June/July 2025 – Transition (if applicable) 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
No action, discussion only  
 


